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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

 
Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan – Introduction of Pilot Scheme at 

St Joseph’s School Parking Area 
 
HM Government of Gibraltar is pleased to inform the general public of the introduction of 
the first of its pilot schemes in the parking area of St Joseph’s School. 
 
As from the 11 February 2015  there will be an area with approximately 30 parking 
spaces which will be exclusively designated for drop off and pick up of school and 
nursery children. The scheme will be operational, during the hours of 08:30 to 
16:00 from Monday to Friday throughout the school term only. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


